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 Andrew R. Schuellerman appointed to Summit County Children Services 

Board of Trustees 

 
AKRON, OH – December 2020 – Summit County Children Services (SCCS) announces its newly appointed 

Board of Trustee member, Mr. Andrew R. Schuellerman.  Mr. Schuellerman joins the distinguished members of 

the Board of Trustees consisting of individuals from diverse professional and personal backgrounds who are 

committed to the mission of the agency and meeting the requirements of child welfare mandates. SCCS is 

committed to the safety, permanency and well-being of all children served, in partnership with families and the 

community. 

 

Mr. Schuellerman is an Account Representative with VSI Global in Cleveland, Ohio. He is responsible for 

developing, implementing and supporting new customers and maintaining a high rate of customer satisfaction 

and retention.   

 

Previously, Mr. Schuellerman worked for fifteen years as an Associate Outside Sales Representative for 

Spectrum Surgical Corporation/Integrated Medical Systems Inc. He was also a Licensed Sales Agent with 

Progressive Corporation in Mentor Ohio.  

 

He currently serves as a Board member for Community AIDS Network/Akron Pride Initiative (CANAPI). He 

has also recently served as a Board member for the County of Summit Regional Arts & Cultural District Board 

and was a Youth Mentor at Barberton High School DECA Student Mentor Program.   

Mr. Schuellerman received a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration from the University of Akron, 

Fisher Institute for Professional Selling.   

Mr. Schuellerman was appointed by the Summit County Executive, Ms. Ilene Shapiro in 2020. His appointment 

will commence on January 1, 2021 and will expire in 2024. Mr. Schuellerman will be the 11th member of the 

SCCS Board of Trustees. 

For more information about SCCS, please visit their website at www.summitkids.org. 

##### 


